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Canadian Society of Safety Engineering
Western Nova Scotia Chapter

Western NS Chapter
Annual General Meeting
October 19, 2019
Blomidon Inn, Nova Scotia
In Attendance:
Stacey Maguire 
Glooscap Ventures
Wanda Balsor

Ennis Safety Services
Conrad LeLievre
CBCL Limited
Carolyn Campbell
Guest Speaker
David Welsh

NS LAE
Bob Neilson 

Ennis Safety Services
Larry Rodborough 
SSI Consulting Solutions
Kathy Betts

Strait Regional 
Heather Wright

Scotia Recycling
Stewart Franck

Workplace Performance Management 
Regrets

Melanie Bond

All-Tech Environmental

Edgar Gaudet

EJG Safety
Janice Rahme


Gary Slauenwhite 
GrandPSafety

Melanie Bond

All Tech Environmental

1. Welcome and Introductions – Kathy welcomed all in attendance
2. Approval of Agenda – Kathy asked for a review of the Agenda and moved for a motion.
3. Our previous AGM was held on November 14, 2018, in Windsor, NS with 17 people in attendance.
4.   Our Guest Speaker was introduced by David Welsh 


– Carolyn Campbell from the Office of Workplace Mental Health presented on “Psychological 
Health”.  “Our Journey with the National Standard”
This was an excellent presentation and was enjoyed by all in attendance.  Kathy thanked Carolyn on behalf of the group for her informative presentation.
5. Following dinner, the Business Meeting got underway at 7:40 p.m. with a quorum of 8 people in attendance.
Kathy called for the approval of the 2018 AGM Minutes which were approved by Conrad LeLievre and seconded by Jeff Brett.
6. Reports from our Executives and Coordinators were read and accepted as follows:

Secretary - Wanda Balsor 
Chair - Kathy Betts
Vice-Chair - Stacey Maguire
Treasurer - Conrad LeLievre
Program Coordinators - David Welsh

Addition Reports were submitted

Member Coordinator - Larry Rosborough
By-Laws Coordinator - Bob Neilson
7. It was discussed that a second AGM will be held in June 2020 allowing our Chapter to work more fluently with National.
8. The 2020 Officers and Committee Chairs are as follows:

Chair - Kathy Betts
Vice-Chair - Stacey Maguire
Secretary - Wanda Balsor
Membership - Larry Rosborough

Treasurer - Conrad Levesque (remains)

By-Laws Coordinator - Bob Neilson (remains)

The Program Coordinator Chairs were not filled.  Should anyone feel they would like to take this on, please let us know prior to our January Meeting. (David Welsh took on this role)

Our next meeting is scheduled for September 11th in the Valley, hosted by Heather at Scotia Recycling. October’s meeting will be held on the South Shore and hosted by Larry.    and with Our 2020 meeting dates will be discussed with the Executives and scheduled for the January meeting 2020. 
9. The meeting was adjourned by Jeff Brett at 8:40 pm.  

Vision:  An advocate for safety in every workplace through education and knowledge sharing.

Mission: To be a resource for professional development, knowledge and information exchange for our members, our profession and the public.

